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Jeffrey Siegel and Desiree Murphy to Present to
Nonprofit Financial Managers on Separation
Agreements

On May 3, 2018, Jeffrey Siegel and Desiree Murphy will present to the Nonprofit Financial Managers
group on “Considerations and Legal Issues Relating to Separation Packages for a Departing
Employee.” For more information about the presentation and NPFM, please visit NPFM’s website.
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